
 

WARNING 

 

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the website 
www.kristalynewealth.com where an entity, Kristalyne Wealth Care, which claims to be established at 25A, boulevard 
Royal, L-2449 Luxembourg, offers investment and wealth management services (“Family Office”). The CSSF informs 
the public that this entity is authorised neither within the meaning of the Law of 21 December 2012 relating to the Family 
Office activity nor within the meaning of any other law relating to the financial sector in order to provide investment or 
other financial services in or from Luxembourg.  

 

 

Luxembourg, 25 November 2019 


